
HOT SPOTS ARE HERE

The library received a grant to

purchase 3 hot spots for checkout

by Hopkins patrons only. They are T-

mobile hot spots and are available

for one week checkouts at a time.

You must be 18 or older to check

one out. Give us a call for more

details.

HOPKINS HAPPENINGS

HOP K I N S  D I S T R I C T  L I B R A R Y

FALL PROGRAMS

We had originally hoped to begin

programming again this fall. However,

due to the size of our library and

restrictions still in place, we are

continuing to do make and take crafts

and programs for the time being. We

are calling them "Fun Day Fridays" and

releasing them each Friday. They are

available on first come, first serve basis

and are available until they are gone.

Most weeks, one will be available for

younger kids and one for older kids and

adults. There are some kits still

available from previous crafts. So if you

missed one you were interested in, feel

free to ask if we still have it available.

September  -

October  

Fall  2020


